227 N. Fourth Street Geneva, Illinois 60134 630/463-3000 630/463-3020 Fax: 630/463-3029



Scott K. Ney
Director, Facility Operations

Community Unit School District 304

TO:

Dr. Kent Mutchler

FROM:

Scott Ney

RE:

2022-23 Used Vehicle Purchases

DATE:

September 20, 2022

The Facilities Task Force is recommending approval from the Geneva CUSD #304 Board of Education to approve the use of \$125,000.00 to be used to purchase three (3) to five (5) used vehicles. These vehicles would replace the aging fleet that we have been unsuccessful in replacing with the current market conditions. Repair costs have been escalating and vehicle breakdowns have been more consistent. The District will be trading in the aging vehicles to offset additional costs.